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Dear Mark,  

 
Options Appraisal Ledbury – Clarification of Brief 

I am writing to you regarding the above. 

I can therefore confirm that in terms of your brief for this options appraisal, it is absolutely limited 

to the 4 towers – Skenfrith House, Sarnsfield House, Peterchurch House and Bromyard House. 

There will be no further changes to your brief and you can progress now on this basis. 

We look forward to seeing the process now progress in terms of consultation and option 

development. 

I hope that the above is clear but if you should have any queries, please do not hesitate to 

contact myself, Ferenc, Sharon or Abby. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mike Tyrrell 

Director of Ledbury Estate 
 


